
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 13, 1996 

 

 

Mr. John T. Stringer, Jr. 

23 Dolphin Drive 

Vero Beach, Florida 32960 

 

Dear Mr. Stringer: 

 

Thank you for appearing before the Review Board on July 16, 1996 for your deposition. 

 

Enclosed you will find the original copy of your deposition transcript.  Please review it for accuracy. 

 Should you find errors, please line them out and insert handwritten corrections immediately above 

each line-out.   

 

Prior to returning the deposition transcript to us in the mail, please ensure that you sign page 230, the 

Certificate of Deponent page, in the presence of a notary public.  A pre-addressed, postage paid 

envelope has been enclosed for your use in returning the deposition transcript to us by mail. 

 

The annotated original copy which you return to us will be retained in the Archives, as will a retyped, 

corrected copy of the transcript which incorporates your recommended changes.  Once your 

recommended corrections are incorporated into a retyped transcript, we will mail you a photocopy for 

your own records. 

 

Should you have any questions, please call Mr. Douglas Horne at (202) 724-0088 x245. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn, Esq. 

General Counsel 

 

Enclosures 


